
Notice of a Public Hearing 
Town of Freedom 
Outagamie County 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing at the 
Town of Freedom Town Hall located at W2004 County Road S, in the Town of Freedom 
beginning at 6:30 p.m. on Wednesday, December 16, 2020 for all persons interested, or their 
agents or 
attorneys, to appear before the Board and be heard concerning proposed text amendments to 
Sections 18.202, 18.301, and 18.307 of the Town of Freedom Subdivision Ordinance. The 
purpose of the proposed text amendments is to allow for a parent parcel to be divided into 
four total lots during the lifetime of the Town of Freedom Subdivision Ordinance with a 
Certified Survey Map. 

A complete copy of the proposed text amendments is available for viewing upon request filed 
with the Town of Freedom. 

Any person may address the Town Board by letter to: Town of Freedom, P.O. Box 1007, 
Freedom, WI 54131, by e-mail at CLaha@townoffreedom.org, or appear in person or by agent 
and be heard. 

Dated this 25th day of November, 2020 
Town of Freedom 
Colleen Laha 
Town Clerk 
 
Publication Dates: December 2 & 9, 2020 
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